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I write in support of HB2953 

As a 14 year old freshman at Caldera high school, Bend Oregon, and a student on a 

504 I think passing this bill is important. If this bill were to not be passed many kids 

would continue to suffer. I am so grateful that I attend a nice school with amazing 

resources for SPED kids. Passing this bill will help me and the kids I know across 

Oregon get equal, and equitable access to the resources they need. This is a very 

important topic to me, and I hope you hear the voices of the kids this is affecting. 

 

Thank you. 


